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News from Logan Elementary School
LION’S ROARLION’S ROAR

CalendarJanuary 16, 2020

January 17 
Early Release- 1:45 pm,  Shop Open

January 20 
No School- Martin Luther King Day

January 21 
Logan Family Meal 5-6 pm

January 24                                 
Early Release- 1:45 pm,  Shop Open 

End of First Semester

January 27 
Weather Make-up Day, School Open

January 28 
Logan Family Meal 5-6 pm

Principal’s Corner
Dear Logan Families, 

I wanted to get the New Year started by highlighting a program 
Logan has in place for students in grades 4-6, with 3rd grade coming 
on board later in the year.  Logan’s Pride Pass program, which 
has been in place for a little over a year now, awards students who 
consistently meet schoolwide ROAR expectations (Respect Others, 
Overcome Problems, Act Safely, be Responsible). 

Students who meet the requirements are role models for the Lion 
community, and need little, if any, adult support to be positive, 
contributing members of our learning community.  For their efforts, 
Pride Pass students receive extra privileges and attend celebrations 
throughout the year.  Privileges range from having their own 
individual hall passes to leaving early for specialist classes and lunch.  
Celebrations have ranged from Bingo parties and kickball games to 
special treats and computer lab time.   

Students who meet the following expectations and fill out an 
application can earn a Pride Pass:  

If you have a student in grades 4, 5 or 6, encourage them to apply.  
And if your child is not yet meeting the requirements to apply, 
perhaps Pride Pass could be a New Year’s resolution!   

Sincerely, 

Brent A. Perdue, Principal, brentp@spokaneschools.org

 All work completed with 		
     pride      
 No office referrals        
 Meeting Independent reading 	
     goals   
 No unexcused absences

 1 tardy or less; no unexcused 	
     tardies
 Participating in a school 		
     activity or volunteering 
 2s/3s in AVID binder checks
 Character test 

Attendance Hotline: 354-3496

Donuts in the Den

ROAR Winners



Skate Night Fun 
Logan students and families enjoyed an evening of 
skating last week at Pattison’s Roller Rink.  Don’t miss 
the next Logan Family Skate Night scheduled for March 
4, 2020!

Keeping Kids Safe in Cars 
A new law went into effect in Washington State January 
1st, that will help keep kids safer while riding in cars.  
Children must remain in a properly installed rear-
facing car seat until age 2, a five-point harness until age 
4 and a booster seat until they are 4 feet, 9 inches tall 
or 13 years old, whichever comes first.  So 
many Logan Lions will need to be in some 
type of car seat or booster throughout 
their schooling here.   

The fine for not properly restraining a 
child is $139.     

Of the 675 children under 12 who died in 
vehicle accidents in 2017, 35% of them 
were not buckled in.  And improper 
car seat installation is common, with 
59% of car seats and 20% of booster 
seats installed incorrectly according 
to the Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention. 

If you need help obtaining the proper seat, or to make 
sure yours is installed properly, contact Safe Kids 
Spokane at 509.474.2103.   

Lost and Found Piling Up 
Logan’s Lost and Found area in the 
multi-purpose room is overflowing!  
If your child is missing gloves, a 
coat or even a backpack, chances 
are that the items can be found 
here.   
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